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July 27, 1984

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301':

t

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
|, ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Vice President
Nuclear Power Department

231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, WI 53201

-Gentlemen:

I' We have completed our review of the June 29, 1984, revisions to Appendix C of
the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Emergency Plan. Our review indicated that your
plan changes do not downgrade the effectiveness of your emergency plan.

Please be reminded that 10 CFR Part 50.54(q) requires NRC approval of any
changes to your plan which may decrease the effectiveness of the plan.
However, if your safety review indicates no decrease in emergency
. preparedness, then changes can be made without NRC approval. In all cases,

you should furnish copies of each proposed change to the NRC in accordance
with 10 CFR Part 50.54(q). Also, any changes to the Emergency Plan
Implementing Procedures should be made in.accordance with the requirements of
10 CFR Part 50, Appendix E, Section V (Implementing Procedures).

u

(

4

-

,-

:

u

IE:35
1

1 0
~ 8408020160 840727

! PDR ADOCK 05000266
F PDR;

p
L



..
-

_

,

1

:U

-

July 27, 1984Wisconsin' Electric Power Company 2

- Should ycu have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
,

Mr. William Snell-of my staff at (312) 790-5513.

. Sincerely,

Uub-

C. 3. Pa riello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

cc: J. J. Zach, Plant Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
John J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Section
-Peter Anderson, Wisconsin's

Environmental Decade
. Ness Flores, Chairperson

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission

W.' Weaver, FEMA, Region V
D. Matthews,.EPB
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